
Design changes at
Cunningham Highway

The Inland Rail Calvert to Kagaru project team has consulted with the 
community on the proposed project design since 2017. 

The proposed change at this location is a result of extensive discussions between ARTC Inland Rail 
and the preferred bidder to produce a design that reduces traffic impacts at Cunningham Highway 
during construction.

Cunningham Highway changes

– Reference design had a road over rail bridge.

– This changes to a rail over road bridge.

– Reduces construction impacts.

– Reduces traffic impacts.

Contact us:

ARTC Inland Rail, GPO Box 2462, Brisbane QLD 4001 1800 732 761 inlandrailqld@artc.com.au inlandrail.com.au IR
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Disclaimer: Artist impression for consultation purposes only




